
HAPPY HOLIDAYS RIDING UPDATE TAX FAIRNESS OTTAWA UPDATE WRITE TO YOUR MP 

Page 1 

SEASONS GREETINGS 
& 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
MISSION—MATSQUI—FRASER CANYON 

Jati Sidhu, MP  Mission—Matsqui—Fraser Canyon 

  JATI SIDHU, MP 
 CONSTITUENCY OFFICE: (604) 814 5710      OTTAWA OFFICE: (613) 992 1248 

                              

Dear Constituents,  

 

I want to take this opportunity to wish you and your loved ones a happy and healthy holiday season, a very merry 

Christmas and a successful New Year. This is a time for us to gather with those most important to us and reflect on the past 

year. There have been many reasons to celebrate this year, especially with the 150th anniversary of Confederation, but it is 

also important to recognize this year’s more difficult times.  

 

I particularly want to acknowledge the hard work of the first responders, volunteers, local governments and First Nations 

leaders during the flooding this spring and the BC Wildfires this summer. This stands as a testament to the resilience of the 

people of our riding, and the outstanding community in which we all call home.  

 

As 2017 comes to a close and we prepare to ring in 2018, I want to thank each and every one of you for your contributions to 

our community and to Canada. It is my honour to represent your voice in Ottawa, and I hope to meet with and hear from 

many more of you in the year ahead.  

 

From my family to yours, I wish you the very best of this wonderful time of year. Have a safe and joyous holiday season. 

 

 

     
Jati Sidhu, MP 
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UPDATES FROM THE RIDING: 

 

My office's second annual family barbecue was a terrific 

success—even if I finished a distant third in the egg race! 

Thanks to all who attended (around 350!) and to Matsqui 

Village Park for hosting. We'll do it all again next year, so 

hope to see you there! 

My travel plans through the riding got cut short as a result of the 

wildfires, but I am proud to say I visited the towns of Gold Bridge and 

Bralorne, two communities that are in the northern most point of 

Mission-Matsqui-Fraser Canyon. Someone said it had been 30 years 

since their MP had come to town—they certainly made me feel 

welcome!  A big thank you to Debbie Demare, Director, Electoral Area 

A, Squamish-Lillooet Regional District (on my left) for helping to 

organize the trip! 

Thanks to everyone at the UBC Dairy Education and 

Research Centre for an educational—and fun!—tour, 

and an extra 'thank you' to Operations Manager 

Nelson Dinn (pictured) for the invite.  As a former 

farmer myself, it was great to see hard work and 

innovation paying off for this vibrant institution. 

The 2017 Agassiz Fall Fair may have celebrated the "Year of the 

Sunflower," but I was more excited to celebrate their barbecue 

chicken and world-famous corn! It was a great day out in this 

beautiful part of the constituency, and another opportunity to meet 

and speak to constituents on a wide range of issues. Well done to 

the Agassiz Agricultural and Horticultural Association for organizing 

yet another great event. 

Following funding support from the federal government, I was 

invited to tour the Lillooet Friendship Centre and meet with the 

strong, passionate women who work there. Friendship Centres are 

the largest non-profit social service organization in this province and 

across Canada, and in Lillooet, the Friendship Centre Society has 

grown to be a leading employer in the community. 

Enjoyed a great lunch meeting with some of my fellow 

public servants with the Fraser Valley Regional District, 

where we discussed a number of issues as well as 

several topics of possible collaboration. From left to 

right: Alec Niemi, Ray Boucher and Al Stobbart. As a 

bonus, it's always fun (and filling!) to eat at the Historic 

Dewdney Pub, one of this riding's great social 

landmarks! 
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The Government intends to lower the small business tax rate to 10 per 

cent, effective January 1, 2018, and to 9 per cent, effective January 1, 

2019. To support this change, the Government will take steps to ensure 

that Canadian-controlled private corporation (CCPC) status is not used to 

reduce personal income tax obligations for high 

income earners rather than supporting small businesses.  

 

¶ In BC, the current federal/provincial combined small business tax rate 

is 12.5%. With the new lower Federal small business tax rate, this will 

reduce to 12% in 2018, and 11% in 2019. Nationally, the current 

average federal/provincial combined small business tax rate is 14.4%, 

and will decrease to an average of 12.4% nationally by 2019.  

 

¶ For a small business earning $500,000, this will represent a savings of 

$7500 annually.  

 

¶ In BC, there are 268,910 Canadian-Controlled Private Corporations 

(CCPCs) whereas there are 1,848,223 across Canada. This means that 

BC is home to 14.5% of Canada’s CCPCs. BC has the fourth largest 

quantity of CCPCs, after Ontario, Quebec, and Alberta.  

 

¶ Of these 268,910 CCPCs, only 38,585, or 14%, have passive income.  

 

¶ Median family income in BC is $89,300, and median individual income 

is $30,500. Nationally, median family income is $88,300, and median 

individual income is $31,800.  

 

¶ During the consultation period, our government heard from business 

owners, including many farmers and fishers, that the measures could 

result in several unintended consequences, such as in respect of 

taxation upon death and potential challenges with intergenerational 

transfers of businesses. Our government will work with family 

businesses, including farming and fishing businesses, to make it more 

efficient, or less difficult, to hand down their businesses to the next 

generation. 

 

TAX FAIRNESS: 

LOWERING THE SMALL BUSINESS TAX 
 

¶ Strengthen the Canada Child Benefit (CCB) by making annual cost of living increases starting in July 2018—two years 

ahead of schedule. For a single parent of two children making $35,000, a strengthened CCB will contribute $560 in the 

2019–20 benefit year towards the cost of raising his or her children. That means more money, tax-free, for books, 

skating lessons or warm clothes for winter. The added confidence the CCB brings to families has been shown to have 

an immediate impact on economic growth. 

¶ Put more money in the pockets of low-income workers—including families without children and the growing number 

of single Canadians—by further enhancing the Working Income Tax Benefit (WITB) by an additional $500 million per 

year, starting in 2019. This enhancement will be in addition to the increase of about $250 million annually that will 

come into effect in that year as part of the enhancement of the Canada Pension Plan. These two actions will boost the 

total amount the Government spends on the WITB by about 65 per cent in 2019, increasing benefits to current 

recipients and expanding the number of Canadians receiving support. 

¶ Help small businesses invest, grow and create jobs by lowering the small business tax rate to 10 per cent, effective 

January 1, 2018, and to 9 per cent, effective January 1, 2019. This will provide a small business with up to $7,500 in 

federal corporate tax savings per year to reinvest in and grow their business. 

¶ Make important changes to the tax system that will ensure Canada's low corporate tax rates go towards supporting 

businesses, not to providing unfair tax advantages to the top 1 per cent of wealthiest Canadians. 

FALL ECONOMIC UPDATE: 
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Write to your Member of Parliament  
I want to hear from you regarding federal matters affecting  

MissionðaatsquiðFraser Canyon 

OTTAWA UPDATE: 

Services: Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 9:00 am– 4:30 pm 

Listed below you will find some of the services your Federal Constituency  
Office is able to assist you with: 
 

¶ Immigration, Refugee and Citizenship  

¶ Canada Revenue Agency 

¶ Service Canada inquiries (CPP, OAS, EI) 

 
Jati is pleased to provide certificates and congratulatory messages for significant achievements or milestones.  
Please send requests to jati.sidhu@parl.gc.ca  

Welcoming the Rt. Hon. Julie Payette, 29th Governor General 

 

This autumn, Canadians welcomed our 29th Governor General, the Rt. 

Honourable Julie Payette. As Governor General, Ms. Payette will play a key 

role in representing Canada on the world stage, promoting our unique 

Canadian identity and championing Canadian values of diversity, inclusion, 

and equality. She flew two missions to space, was Chief Astronaut for the 

Canadian Space Agency, and proudly carried the Olympic flag during the 

opening ceremonies of the Vancouver 2010 Winter Olympics. She will no 

doubt continue to inspire countless women and girls, and all Canadians, in 

her new role. Ms. Payette represents the best of who we are as Canadians. I  

know she will make every Canadian proud, and I wish her every success in 

her new role representing us.   

2017 Cohen Response Update 

 

Wild Pacific salmon are revered by both Indigenous and non-Indigenous 

people in British Columbia and the Yukon. The Government recognizes the 

significant cultural and economic importance of this species and is firmly 

committed to protecting wild Pacific salmon. I  am delighted to share that 

DFO has acted on 64 of the 75 recommendations in the Cohen Commission’s 

report, marking a significant step forward in protecting Fraser River Sockeye 

Salmon. I am committed to working collaboratively with Indigenous People, 

our government partners, and other stakeholders to implement the Wild 

Salmon Policy. This meaningful progress is due to significant new 

investments in science, including the $1.5 billion Oceans Protection Plan. I 

will continue to work diligently to ensure that our precious marine resources 

are protected for generations to come.  
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